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Subject:  THE LAW OF KARMA
From:  "Tony" <Tony@JAHTruth.net>
Date:  Thu, September 4, 2014 6:43 pm
To:  David.Crompton@Southyorks.pnn.police.uk
Cc:  jah@jahtruth.net
Priority:  Normal

Dear David,

We hope this finds you well, well-rested, in good spirit and having a good day.

In these turbulent times for the leadership within South Yorkshire Police, why do 
you not extend JAH and myself the courtesy of a reply to our previous requests to 
meet with you all, please?

If you truly wish to understand why all this is, all of a sudden, happening to South 
Yorkshire Police, and how to stop it, then why not answer in the affirmative and 
grant us our request, before it's too late?

Yours sincerely

Tony Farrell


